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Hello, House committee on judiciary, 

 

I understand ballot measure 114 is the nature‘s most extreme gun control initiative.  

As a society, we focus too much on guns as a focal point of violence.  THE statistics 

clearly show that most violence is done without a gun.  More people are hurt or killed 

with knives, fists, bats, etc.  This measure is a clear infringement on our second 

amendment right to bear arms, which shall not be infringed upon. PERIOD!  Why do 

police have guns so they can defend themselves in dangerous situations.  In an ideal 

world, he would always be able to arrive in time to protect us, but that’s not reality.  

Taking a citizens right to purchase a gun put them in more danger.  A weapon like a 

gun is a great equalizer.  An 80 pound lady with a pistol is a certain match for 250 

pound bodybuilding criminal.  Without it, she stands zero chance. It does not even 

have to be used most of the time, as simply having it acts as a deterrent.  Guns are 

going to get all the headlines, but let’s be real if we really want to reduce deaths, then 

we need to ban automobiles.  Far more people are named or killed by car crash 

crashes, and also by car crashes involving alcohol and drugs.  Like most policies that 

are out there it sounds good on paper but reality is a whole different story.  How 

about we focus on the actual criminals that are committing crimes?  Many of which 

this state refuses to prosecute. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Miguel Diazleal, 

Proud Citizen of the greatest nation in the history of the world! 

 

 


